
September 7, 2016 

This Sunday ~ INGATHERING
Practical Ways to Unity

The Rev. James Galasinski, Minister

We will also celebrate Water Communion. Please bring a small amount 
of water that is significant or symbolically meaningful to you.

~~~~~

There are no church office hours until further notice. 
Staff will continue checking email and voicemail.

~~~~~

September Newsletter

CHURCH NEWS

SASO:  The Social Action Shared Offering taken last Sunday, following Bart
Harloe's pulpit talk about labor movements, will continue to receive
contributions through this Sunday.  If you wish to contribute to the  Workers
Center of Central New York (WCCNY) SASO, please memo your check
SASO or place cash in the collection plate with a note this is for the September
SASO.

Green Light NY: Driving Together! An important effort of  WCCNY is
helping to coordinate a campaign to help immigrants get drivers licenses.
Learn more here and consider signing the petition online or a the Social
Action table this Sunday. 

START-UP Potluck - Friday, September 16: In her newsletter column,
Council President Barbara Beekman invited everyone to participate in this
important event that will help launch our new church year and James' ministry
among us. Learn more here and please plan to join in.

Fair Share: Each year our church makes a "Fair Share" pledge to the UUA and
the St. Lawrence District in support of the many resources and services they
provide. You should have received a Fair Share appeal from Stewardship
Chair Bart Harloe and Budget and Finance Chair Milner Grimsled in the mail
last week. Please respond as generously as you are able. Thanks!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3lcxz7M36Y1RipKLDLoCTQDcLsPEClbtBwmt7bup019hor1IDtoafshhgtozuVoO_NTEy4i_0juI9rOzydjUIYgfRq--0wnzk5J-DscpEfoGpbATVA4IPsqksB8okEkKIJeOHQ4DLfdf14EJ1VEgPJu24H6Qxudmq-827psgx-dC4bvFJlkIU0en1tbFR50FD2cYR-4HvrkWOSHDwuAD2CpRVcGhnmx9IxaFT0uq6GP2o8tFiIyBCMg=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3hu300iNYRC5hmmqdxb-ZPrIrepkP5SK4MqYGJ7OzTKqejvn502HC1WSU_T6zr3hT89EXTFV-GXlIgNhYFdtz9KnOziVUsHDEHu6WGCwYeLp0rKXCV5FYjo-09GICmVEO01k4o3wUcveV5DXh2iCd_52bHqibEB--hWT3dFG6LxAthW8hXtQ1KLyQ946rM6aHuvIDwhoJvTEUl3IacGT3d0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3mEKAmcWv2lGb2C4CPoWZkyzAmTxdjf0PsWn9wEbGNDdd6yZlqUico5BE-SfsFvDTPpz2TQ6fee53zpP09GAjJbpYT00D0kRZE5CDbZk7B4Jlkq7iYxkYe4Qrx_0kpe3Fm_dbjt7ky6QfvfZZN4oWfxJNC0pMOPBNz8eXLAq1YMW&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3lcxz7M36Y1Rw7IPSpEU5_9nPprrXsY-o0tOc8dkaUti3poReTYcWrU1v-zEaBTo1m9csMwTD5E6xcb3gRd1bT_gFzcwp6uyaik19_MmEF9yBHd04bo4CwiqqHHDJwhNPvTY0EblAu83B6XBSrB2cLXjJlkNwS4b1fV7i4HpycDKQa-nGC71oRS6ouKJK2xMDhfZVKgN-VLu&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3lcxz7M36Y1R8VaCjdB-qQvoA2eMFZ_jnk7m7LqgLTs0ouDK-dBVqY9lUwd9maZOLYOMU0K25-4q9nVn7zCYllRR_kiRJ68RdNNHu1OqarKBdPuyxSpkGt8LBBYnm6G42FMm0ysc5eyMuSlswJlahS-vKa_Z3JH3Vk6u2WWVwT3h&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3kLI7dU17h9kM3vUnPv65kLS1LVnbdpIfQ1FQpyxxI08yDsA9DOzQ3zccMP1VYrrHcTTRCdpgjMliZZKCWa2SB4ovJzj7RmKKzEkAdf6beaR6dXRjv34C8pSz9Mfqzxrzba93Fp0e4GiEXhOmnhGS7slUBdJSSPUPb55tu48g1wtRQmUPTC8r3CUMCCKTyOyc_2WoLQk61OJWkwRsXDyeuI=&c=&ch=


RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS

This Sunday: All children and youth will be attending our

Ingathering worship service. Details here.

Family Focus Group - Join us on Sunday, September 11

at 8:45 a.m. to help the religious education program better serve your family. 

See more here.

Volunteer Orientation: Sunday, September 18, from noon to 3 p.m., join us

for our religious education volunteer teacher orientation. 

Senior High OWL Program: Senior High parent orientation for Our Whole

Lives will be held at 9 a.m. on Sunday, September 25. Parents of 10th to 12th

graders are strongly encouraged to attend this one-hour session to learn more

about the Our Whole Lives program and meet the facilitators. The first OWL

session will be an overnight at Catamount Lodge Friday and Saturday, October

14 and 15. We are very excited to begin!  

Please Register Your Child(ren):  Please take a moment to register your

child(ren) for the 2016-2017 religious education year by clicking here.  

COMMUNITY NEWS

Death Café: The First Presbyterian Church of Canton is hosting a group
discussion with the aim of "increasing our awareness of death so we can make
the most of our finite lives." Those who participated in our common read of
Atul Gawande's Being Mortal may find this discussion on Thursday,
September 8, at 7 p.m., to be an interesting continuation of our conversation.
Click here for more info.

GardenShare Fight Hunger 5k: September is Hunger Action Month - let's

take action! GardenShare Executive Director Gloria McAdam was recently our

pulpit guest to share her experience and thoughts about solving the problem

of hunger in our community. You can help GardenShare's efforts to fight

hunger by participating the Fight Hunger 5k Walk/Run this Sunday,

September 11. WE NEED A UU GROUP! Will you start one?!

THIS SUNDAY
 Sunday, September 11

10:30 a.m. Worship Service & Children's RE 

INGATHERING
 Practical Ways to Unity

The Rev. James Galasinski, Minister

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3lcxz7M36Y1RekAG-44YTQi1F_l14jggejOqFPmjEXbkIytW5envxUdCQFypDixbLbaTUxs98cWYE9LawSFHlcx8XNOw5dnl1lWF6xpUHuY2VTEnS7UoiFKrDlYwlEZc1DDrrjjMdvJzaQlON7JEapvjfuiXOI9F4Mfcbbm3y2b1ExLtxoKXjpU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3mEKAmcWv2lGA8PPbvddK8EJdZEYBr7iPtlxdN_wVmBD4TYLyzbFOTCCblVvyeF6Ben-GFxMf4IVoj_K0v6HZTVQ7OinS_NOXbZHgiCfZ0SJpLfYO-LxrmkRYMTxrItk6_73Z3iZ_E5FKNix_PDKn1El5GhWTgB3W-iCwHJZBQHh&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3slOshNi3gzjNiXFDoq1f96f91GjJN6gTMpF6WG4CkM5co0N4m9HthlQWjJeOr6jpbXRxAfyWIRXHJn3QmxsDpcNyqVMp2y7mVTiknEFOZotMNjgM1C5g6vyrxaXIAlRwIgOLehbex3FO04jgPeLDRzJOHboNrs8i5j6qTO1p5fd&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3mEKAmcWv2lGZSRnLEFGTYepVU8VHfpjHv9Z65P7ChPEi8vVpviJ7i-4zAU078y7GzqstB4mHmAxZwC021UmIBF-qz7eMLjJ5C5QBQRbVSPjTW6I_2Zt4Vxw_KrzEnGRK_3Wq_KBCp0N&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3kLI7dU17h9kQNdQNrc_VI63K-jpdzS_ucf2OjlioljhcAvArBqW25RsWs-F-fpM4fTzW1mGTa-1E8XK9aGFQUh1DJDff8fuxuy8TLAW6-_gH0l47wfPMWvm4pvyaBe0amMR88_sanzRqO0HvzB1qXcaTtI6pYya3UWrmzERwSa85BI7yrA8MWEzTM99u7NRUX1mVNyP3hSF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3saSpnpTFzsmC_lzAzXeYGbEWWEjXUkIzCixaCSEoh9iPO23lXn5jcItcJ0DjFQbe-HdYPAS84Poe8St3TcBmiLQ1fVkCUvX1U7j43tgF6610548FktrMRP7Y_lseEwZmr18LLhfTEgq5bKG0UQjDVFeem53bQlfnw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3lcxz7M36Y1RipKLDLoCTQDcLsPEClbtBwmt7bup019hor1IDtoafshhgtozuVoO_NTEy4i_0juI9rOzydjUIYgfRq--0wnzk5J-DscpEfoGpbATVA4IPsqksB8okEkKIJeOHQ4DLfdf14EJ1VEgPJu24H6Qxudmq-827psgx-dC4bvFJlkIU0en1tbFR50FD2cYR-4HvrkWOSHDwuAD2CpRVcGhnmx9IxaFT0uq6GP2o8tFiIyBCMg=&c=&ch=


  
Greeters: Jim Williams & Donna Dilworth, Carol Gable 

Council Welcomer: Todd Moe 

Social Hour: Karen Bage, Robert Best & Anita Figueras, 
Matilda Larson & John Rosales 

Worship Associate: Mark Berninghausen 

RE Ambassador: Jenn Whittaker 

Collection Counters: Pat Gengo, Tim Opdyke 

Library Table: Kate Whitehorne

Click here for the full schedule of Greeters & Social Hour Hosts 

THIS WEEK IN RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

RE Ambassador: Jenn Whittaker

Nursery: Anna Dickinson

THE WEEK AHEAD

Thursday, September 8 
7:00 p.m., Worship Committee meeting 

Sunday, September 11 
8:45 a.m., RE Family Focus Group 

10:30 a.m., Ingathering Intergenerational Worship 

Monday, September 12 
Noon, Mindfulness Meditation with Charlie Bradt 

(click here for more info)  
1:00 p.m., Library Committee meeting 

7:00 p.m., Social Action Committee meeting

Tuesday, September 13 
1:30 p.m., Communications Committee meeting

4:00 p.m., Welcoming Committee meeting

Unitarian Universalist Church of Canton
315.386.2498

office@uucantonnu.org

www.uucantonny.org

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3mOkLSXPn3WntnLhZfGu3y8m19EpQpw3tDzpCSdEo9XqSJPH4u8JSDKk3M1sdRyE8cMD2lzuE5b_dpg4CpGRikYJSvqf8mSUv6cDyz5XGdozHBXz6cm4QL3n3h9cUgHlQMqEs1fiHQcon4UUHIGr8_c3MLdb1l0j4Kf-jukJygg7_R3GPuUV_y2OTzFIlbEuRe6vXZSuxIsCy5eojOSc-MEK8dgpahpt8wYnB9Wga76X&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3mOkLSXPn3WntAkrnbfwIRa3ICSuLNJQPKslZXrPZhuLJVN4NRXunJjQjvt6AY3HBlNdwV64jtW2LnN5d_gCim98tMcALdaknyomKFpna3g0&c=&ch=
mailto:office@uucantonny.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3h3g7c_FrlGt-jEkxtCVasIaY7KEJZNkh2oDW-SVraeLT1Ly3f4RaVbGbcH4v_csd8nyWz1PlBoR7jBkZPpGy02iWVt6VedbQQ8vsNF7g34g3iQfLKP_O6M=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZHlA00DZYW0zHPJu3J2qaVjUwO6fuP80li-i74Msgabg_oouaZTL3qHcywD48hIzIDztq91o1V7Ozd2dKc9p9yJpKbQTH3JMZWZ87Qxj2Oya0gKKuOC7qTQ4uJOwZwPiPMOpgpvgn2G7stKxeRKCEf5-w7efybKRdattjXyrA3mKvP4hM8O4gT0UlEB4uRTo4gq5kURvExA=&c=&ch=



